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As we conclude the third week of the academic year, I am delighted to see how quickly our pupils and

staff, particularly those who joined us at the start of September, have embraced College life and settled

into its routines.

 

This week, I am incredibly proud to celebrate a group of pupils whose commitment and hard work

have truly stood out. Despite Latin not being part of the curriculum, they chose to pursue it out of

passion and determination and their efforts have paid off in the most remarkable way. They achieved

outstanding exam results: 12 A*s, 3 As, and 2 Bs.

 

It was a pleasure to meet these exceptional pupils in the Principal’s office where they were rewarded

with a well-deserved treat. Their achievements are a testament to what can be accomplished through

dedication and perseverance.

 

A huge congratulations to all of them and a special thank you to Mrs. Wadsworth, their Latin teacher,

whose inspiring guidance has clearly made a positive difference. Well done to everyone involved!
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Latin students with the Principal and Mrs. Wadsworth.



Rank
Year

7
Year

8
Year

9
Year

10
Year

11

1 Prince-
Anthony N

Cillian I Daniel A Oscar S Aaron A

2 Timyson I George E Kieran I Anita N Adrian D

3 Archie R Dillon I Lewis E Aoife O Tom O

4 Penelope E Beau E Sammy A Georgia E Ethan T

5 Ryan Y Lily I Seth E Ben E Sean E

6 Orlaith R Afe F Matthew A Charlie H Isaac S

7 Sonny O Juliana U Tobias O Kevin E
Alexander

L

8 Gabe A Edward D Zahra A Bella E Luke U

9 Gabriella A Ryan Y Courtney O Jessica E Olivia L

10 Octavio C Samuel A Matthew A Poppy O Sophie O

Well done to the following pupils that have earned the most positive points out of their year

group this week.

Special congratulations to Prince-Anthony in Year 7  for gaining the most positive points out

of the school.
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PUPILS WITH EXCEPTIONAL POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR
THIS WEEK



@stedwardscoll    |   www.st-edwards.co.uk

We would like to make Old Edwardians aware about the relaunch of the OE Dinner on

Saturday 12 October 2024, 6.30pm, in association with CIEA and FOSEC.

The evening will start at 6.30pm with welcome drinks in the College Hall, offering a chance to

reminisce and enjoy the company of old friends. At 7.30pm, we will move to the newly

refurbished College Refectory for a three-course meal, followed by music and dancing to

continue the celebrations.

To secure your tickets please click the following link:

https://www.stedwardsshop.co.uk/store/p/old-edwardians-dinner-2024

We encourage you to spread the word to fellow Old Edwardians, as we hope to welcome as

many of you as possible to this cherished event. 

OLD EDWARDIANS’ DINNER

https://www.stedwardsshop.co.uk/store/p/old-edwardians-dinner-2024


We do hope you’re able to join us for our quiz night on Friday 18 October. This is sure to be a lovely evening.

Tickets here: https://friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk/fosecevents/p/spectacular-winter-ball-zn22b-y2cr4

Congratulations to Ms A who was the winner of our Saturday lottery draw. If you would like to be part of

the lottery please join at www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and follow the link for St Edward’s College.

Our next meeting is on Tuesday 1 October at 7pm in the Royal Standard pub in West Derby.
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https://friendsofstedwardscollege.co.uk/fosecevents/p/spectacular-winter-ball-zn22b-y2cr4
http://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


Last week, we unexpectedly had 94 pupils join us for Youth Choir, one of the many extra-

curricular activities offered to younger pupils. This week, we hope to have 100 young voices

join us and celebrate their passion for singing!
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MUSIC NEWS - PUPILS JOINING IN!

As National Organ Donation week is next week, we had the pleasure of having Alder Hey

staff come in and speak to our Sixth Formers this week. They highlighted the importance of

organ and tissue donation and how it can save lives.

ORGAN DONATION AWARENESS - TREAT OTHERS
WELL



Year 12 parents will have received a letter from

Head of Sixth Form, Miss McCann, about how

school life is different in the Sixth Form.

It is a 30 minute webinar which aims to help

parents understand the Sixth Form

experience fully. Please make sure to check

your email or EduLink for the link to join the

Teams call on Wednesday 25 September,

4pm.
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YEAR 12 PARENTS’ WEBINAR - JOIN IN

ACC Liverpool are looking at hosting an event at Aintree Bks on Saturday 19 October and

would like to invite students and staff (parents / guardians are welcome as well) to come

along for those interested in joining the Army or for more information on what they do or

what they can offer.

It will involve a mix of presentations, hands on activities and even a chance to look and try on

kit and equipment.

It is a fantastic opportunity to meet the team again and gain further knowledge about the

Army

The address of the event is:

AFCO Liverpool, Aintree Barracks

Long Lane, Walton, Liverpool

L9 7AT (Please use L9 7BQ)

Any questions please email: anthony.parker632@mod.gov.uk

AAC LIVERPOOL - JOIN IN

mailto:anthony.parker632@mod.gov.uk
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CROSS COUNTRY SUCCESS - BE PROUD
The first Cross-Country race of the season took place on Wednesday and a massive entry of

63 runners made it a day to remember. As usual, our students behaved impeccably and a

great team spirit was evident.

It was fantastic to see so many runners from Year 7 compete. Hats off to them and let's hope

this is just the start of a bright future in cross-country for them. Special mention for three of

our Year 8 runners; Esme C came 7th in her Years 8-9 race, Max M 7th in his and Bobby McE

won the race. Fabulous performances by the three of them.



@stedwardscoll    |   www.st-edwards.co.uk

Last week, 23 Art & Design pupils enjoyed a trip to London in order to visit some museums and

galleries.

They enjoyed exhibitions at Tate Modern and Kensington's Design museum and managed to

squeeze in some sightseeing. Pupils had a busy yet productive day and are now to able to

reference a range of artists and designers in their ongoing coursework. 

DESIGN STUDENTS TRIP TO LONDON - JOIN IN

Students in front of the Design Museum.
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GCSE Geographers on the Isle of Arran trip were exceptional! Last weekend they were travelling

since early hours in the morning and were still up and in the classroom until 7pm. Miss Malone

mentioned that they were very eager to learn and being in a new environment really inspired

them.

They had the opportunity to stargaze, with the sky free from light pollution. They also managed

to see the bright moon rising over the mountains, it was spectacular to witness in person.

ISLE OF ARRAN TRIP - WORK HARD

Geographers preparing to board the ferry.
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Congratulations to our new chorister leaders who were presented with their medals at Evening

Prayer last Sunday.

The role of chorister leader is one of service to the choir, modelled upon Christ who ‘did not

come to be served, but to serve’ (Mark 10 v45).

CHORISTER NEWS: SENIOR CHORISTER LEADERSHIP
TEAM - GROW IN FAITH
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Please click the link below to see how the school has prayed during this week; every

lesson at 0840 daily begins with this common prayer. Please do select a day to read

reflectively and prayerfully, entering in to prayerful solidarity with the school family.

Daily Prayer in the College

DAILY PRAYER IN THE COLLEGE - GROW IN FAITH

I look forward to the start of sports fixtures this weekend. It is great to see young people so

passionate in their sport/extra curricular activities. Good luck to our boys who are playing in a

tri-fixture this weekend against Scarisbrick Hall and Ellesmere College.

A reminder that the week commencing 30 September is Sixth Form Test week.

This Sunday the boy choristers will be singing Ave verum corpus by Byrd and Beati quorum

via by Stanford.

Wishing you a pleasant weekend,

Lee Fabia

Principal

COMING UP

https://st-eds-college.greenhousecms.co.uk/docs/Daily_Prayer/Daily_prayer_4-6_Sept_2024.pptx

